
Alderman Richard Hallam 
Primary School 

We are inviting 

prospective parents and 

carers for a Reception 

Open Evening. 

Wednesday 16th 

October 

3:30 – 4:00 

 

Friday 8th November 

4pm – 5pm 

 
Please contact the office 

to book a space or 

arrange another date and 

time to suit you. 

 

Come and  

see the  

Reception  

classrooms  and 

playgrounds as well  

as speak to one  

of our Early  

Years Leaders. 


